A sent W”?@ Alberta Adventure Divers
Red Deer Newsletter

May 23, 2021 -

DIVE SEASON STARTS

After a long winter, the ice is off the lakes, and we have been getting wet wherever we can! |
was diving at Clear Lake last week, and Sylvan Lake the week before. The water
temperature is certainly warming up!

TWIN LAKES OPENS

The dive season at Twin Lakes officially
started on May 20! The campground is
open, allowing access to the Twin Lakes
Wing Diver’s facility. Check out the Twin
Lake Divers page for club registration (if
you are interested).

OPEN WATER LESSONS

We expect this year will look similar to last
year with respect to restrictions from
Covid. However, this has caused us to rethink the way we teach, and some of the changes
are for the better and will likely stick around. In particular, groups will be kept to two or four
divers for confined and open water dives. Confined water dives will be at sandy locations in
Sylvan Lake. I'll be running courses upon request. | will be starting the confined water dives
soon! I've already got one diver looking for a buddy for their confined water dives! Contact
me for scheduling.

CONTINUING EDUCATION -
DRYSUIT COURSE

I am able to teach a wide variety of
continuing education and specialty
courses. In particular, I'll soon be
teaching a Drysuit Specialty, which
consists of one confined water dive
(Sylvan Lake) and two Open Water
Dives (Twin Lakes). For more reading
on why you might want a drysuit,
check out our blog.

EQUIPMENT RENTALS & AIR FILLS

I've got a selection of gear available for rent here, and have access to the full selection of
dive gear from the Wainwright store with notice. | have a portable breathing air compressor
in Red Deer as well. Air fill & tank rental cards are available upon request!

Mark Faas
403-857-8008
mark@albertadivers.ca
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